
City  of  New  Bedford
trash/recycling pick-up delay
for Columbus Day
New  Bedford  solid  waste  and  recycling  collection  will  be
delayed one day for Columbus Day week. There is no residential
collection (all trash, recycling and yard waste routes) on
Columbus Day – Monday, October 14th, 2019. All commercial
trash and cardboard routes will be running on schedule.

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/city-of-new-bedford-trash-recycling-pick-up-delay-for-columbus-day/2019/10/09
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/city-of-new-bedford-trash-recycling-pick-up-delay-for-columbus-day/2019/10/09
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/city-of-new-bedford-trash-recycling-pick-up-delay-for-columbus-day/2019/10/09

